
 

 

 

 

PROPOSITION 84 STORM WATER GRANT PROGRAM 

Scoping Meetings 

 

 
State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) staff are seeking input for the 
Proposition 84 Storm Water Grant Program.   
 

The Proposition 84 Storm Water Grant Program funds may be used to provide matching grants 
to local public agencies for the reduction and prevention of storm water contamination of rivers, 
lakes, and streams.  A total of approximately $82 million will be available for matching grants.   
 

Three scoping meetings to answer questions and to solicit input will be held as follows: 
 

1 Sacramento1 
Monday 

February 25, 2008 
10:00 AM  –  1:00 PM 

 

Cal/EPA Building: 
Byron Sher Auditorium, 2nd Floor 

1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

2 
San Luis 
Obispo 

Monday 
March 3, 2008 

1:00 PM  –  4:00 PM 

 

Central Coast Regional Water 
Quality Control Board Office: 

Watershed #3 Conference Room 
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 

San Luis Obispo, CA  93401 
 

3 Los Angeles 
Monday 

March 10, 2008 
1:00 PM  –  4:00 PM 

Los Angeles Regional Water 
Quality Control Board Office: 

Carmel Room 
320 West 4th Street, Suite 200 

Los Angeles, CA 90013 

 
The workshops will focus on: 

� Discussing the existing requirements for the Proposition 84 Storm Water Grant 
Program; and  

� Soliciting comments on grant process elements. 
 

For more information on the Proposition 84 Storm Water Grant Program and workshops, visit the 
State Water Board’s website at: http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/funding/prop84.html.  You may 
contact:  
 

Ms. Erin Ragazzi 
(916) 341-5733 

enragazzi@waterboards.ca.gov 
 

Mr. Andrew Lawrence 
(916) 341-5441 

alawrence@waterboards.ca.gov 
 

 
 
Note: It is not necessary to register to attend these workshops. 

                                                 
1
 The Sacramento workshop will be broadcast over the internet.  The web broadcast can be accessed at 

http://www.calepa.ca.gov/broadcast.  During the broadcast, listeners may e-mail comments or questions to: 
dfa_grants@waterboards.ca.gov. 


